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Hi One Harbor families!  We miss you guys so much in Kids Ministry and can’t wait to see 

you again.  As you feel comfortable to return to church, here is some of what you can 

expect in our Kids Ministry area: 

 

 

 We are welcoming kids 4 and under in Kids Ministry 

 When you arrive we will take your child’s temperature, and get your child’s check in 

tag.  You will not have to touch any equipment. 

 We are asking that only one parent drop off and pick up your children. 

 In our classroom we have separate toys for each hour of service to eliminate germs 

on toys as much as possible. 

 No food or drink will be served 

 Any craft items or supplies will be passed out with gloves. 

 All classrooms will be wiped down between services, with the used toys removed. 
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